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*** Important Safety Information. Please read carefully*** 

Dear Students, 

Students choosing to attend driving lessons do so at their own risk. 

We have identified risks and implemented safety initiatives and cleaning processes to minimize the risk 

of spreading the Covid-19 infection.  

As you may already be aware, maintaining a 6 foot distance is not possible in car as students and 

instructors are in close proximity to one another and / or members of the public. Physical barriers are 

not practical or safe so we will rely on self- isolation if not well, cleanliness and masks. Driving lessons 

will be a 1-1 ratio, and there will not be other students or parents participating in ride along lessons until 

further notice.  

We have identified the tools, equipment and surfaces that students and instructors touch while driving / 

teaching such as, but not limited to reference materials, pens, diagrams, visual aids,  inside and outside 

door handles, turn signals, windshield wipers, side and rearview mirrors,  parking brake levers, air 

conditioning, defrosting or heating buttons, light switches, steering wheels, seat belts, and seats.   

All common surfaces will be sanitized by the instructor before and after each student attends the lesson 

and or leaves the car for any reason such as to use a washroom or attend the road test.  

Students must sanitize their hands prior to entering the car and a disposable seat cover will be provided. 

Masks or face coverings must also be worn by the student while in the car.  Students may bring their 

own mask or purchase one for $2 from the school. Instructors will also wear a shield or mask in car while 

physical distancing cannot be maintained. 

Our workplace policies ensure that anyone showing symptoms of COVID-19 are prohibited from 

attending driving lessons. Students must be prepared to answer health and travel related questions. The 

late cancellation fee will be waived due to symptoms of illness or potential exposure that has been 

determined prior to the start of the lesson. 

• Including anyone who has had symptoms of COVID-19 in the last 10 days. Symptoms include 

fever, chills, new or worsening cough, shortness of breath, sore throat, and new muscle aches or 

headache.  

• Anyone directed by Public Health to self-isolate.   

• Anyone who has arrived from outside of Canada or who has had contact with a confirmed 

COVID-19 case must self-isolate for 14 days and monitor for symptoms.  If you have any 

questions regarding your driving lessons, please do not hesitate to contact me (Lisa Kalinski) at 

604-316-3411 or 604-991-4411 



 


